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General PAL News –  

        

GENERAL MEETING 
You are invited to attend the next General PAL meeting, which will be held on Wednesday, March 22nd 

at 8 pm in the PAL Building, everyone is invited!  Come find out how, when, why and who makes the 

decisions that affect PAL sports.  Your input is valuable and needed.  

 BASKETBALL 
Director, Keith Delaporte 
 

Basketball season is wind-

ing down now to be turned over to baseball/

softball.  With that being said Lincoln Park Rec 

championship is being held Saturday March 11 

in the PAL building starting at 9am and ending 

around 4.  Come down and support your friends 

in town as they battle it out for the champion-

ship that day.  Its March madness season in LP. 

Our clinic program will also be ending as well on 

March 15th Travel basketball teams season also 

nearing an end with many teams in the play off 

hunt in their respective leagues.  Some will have 

some home games so come on down to support 

them as they strive for the championship game. 

 

CHEER 
 

Director,   

Maylu Santiago-Fajardo  
 

As we welcome the new year 2017 and begin 

preparing for yet another successful cheer sea-

son I want to take the opportunity once again 

to THANK the Raider Nation community for your 

continuous support!  
 

IMPORTANT DATES COMING SOON; 

CHEER Registration Date   
 

Cheers!!! 

Maylu Fajardo 

LP-Raiders Cheer Director'17 

FOOTBALL 
Director, Jim Herbek 

 

www.lpraidersfootball.com 

Don’t forget to Spring Ahead 
Sunday, March 12th 

 

HAVE YOU SEEN  

THE WALL OF FAME?? 
 

The Wall of Fame is starting to be populated 

with plaques representing championship teams 

from 2012 to today!  Take a look on the wall on 

your way into the PAL gym! 
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SOCCER 
Director, Mike Iapoce 

Spring Thaw  
Travel Baseball  

Tournament 
 

March 18th and 19th. 
 

Age groups include 9U, 10U, 11U, 12U, 13U, 

14U 

One day tournament for all teams. Each team 

will play 3 games in total. 

IN TOWN PAL  BASEBALL/SOFTBALL 
Director, Anthony Cabalar  

Lincoln Park PAL In-Town Baseball/

Softball Sign Ups! 

  

Who can play: 

 -Boys and Girls ages 5 and up. 

  

What is it: 

 Lincoln Park in-town baseball and softball – The 

Lincoln Park PAL is the only youth league that 

plays their games in Lincoln Park on Lincoln 

Park fields. The season runs from mid-March 

until Fathers Day weekend.  The PAL will look to 

offer in 2017 for Boys……t-ball, instructional, 

prep, minors, and majors. For girls….t-ball, in-

structional, minors, and majors.  All children are 

placed in appropriate divisions based on age.  

  

How much: 

 -T-ball and Instructional age groups $65.00 

  

-All other age groups $85.00 

  

(There is a $10 sibling discount for families sign-

ing up more than one player) 

  

***After the dates above, late sign ups will in-

cur a $10 late fee and will not be eligible for the 

$10.00 sibling discount*** 

 

If you wanted to sign up your son or daughter 

and did not make it down to one of the in per-

son sign up dates, the online registration / pay-

ment link is now live. Please sign up by no later 

than Friday March 3rd. The online payment link 

will be removed on Friday March 4th so teams 

can be assembled and uniforms ordered. Please 

go to http://www.leaguelineup.com/

welcome.asp?url=lpbaseballsoftball  

  

Please email Anthony Cabalar at 

dadgammcab@aol.com with any questions 

 

 

 
 

Planning is underway for the 2017 Spring Tour-

nament.  Details to follow. 

 

 

SOCCER CLEAT EXCHANGE 
 

“The Soccer program has 

been collecting gently used 

soccer cleats. Before you go 

out and buy a new pair, come 

see what we have collected 

and maybe find something 

your child can use. Contact 

Amy Seise at 

amy.seise@gmail.com for 

more information.”  

TRAVEL SOFTBALL 

Director, Rory McHugh  

 

Travel Softball: 

The Lincoln Park Angels winter 

workouts are underway in 

preparation for the upcoming 

season.  Our Spring Fever Tournament will take 

place on April 21st to April 23rd  at Lanes and 

Boro fields, come on down to the fields to enjoy 

an exciting weekend of Fastpitch Softball.  Any-

one interested in sponsoring this event or the 

team should contact CoachRory@lpangels.com.  

http://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=lpbaseballsoftball
http://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=lpbaseballsoftball
mailto:dadgammcab@aol.com
mailto:amy.seise@gmail.com
mailto:CoachRory@lpangels.com


 

 

FRIDAY 

July 14, 2017 

LINCOLN PARK PAL 

5TH ANNUAL GOLF OUTING 
The Lincoln Park PAL Soccer and Basketball programs are hosting the 5th 

Annual Lincoln Park PAL Golf Outing on Friday July 14, 2017 at the Knoll 

West Country Club in Parsippany NJ. All proceeds from this fundraiser will 

be used to support the Lincoln Park PAL Soccer and Basketball programs.  
 

For golfing or sponsorship information contact: 

 

Keith Delaporte - (973) 865-9465, keithdelaporte@optonline.net or  

Guy Clemente - (917) 863-1473, gkabc@optonline.net 

 

Lincoln Park PAL  

5th Annual 

Golf Outing 

Shotgun start - 8:00 am SHARP 
Scramble format 

Registration opens at 7:15 am 
 

Cost - $150 per golfer 
Registration Deadline July 7, 2017 


